Bailey, Heather

From: CLAIRE ELIZABETH BUSHEMI <claire.bushemi@wisconsinhistory.org>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 12:28 PM

To: Bailey, Heather

Subject: Re: 505 S Dickinson

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Good afternoon -

| reviewed the attached window assessment. If this was brought to our office for the tax credit program, we
would not approve replacement windows. There is obviously some damage but seems repairable.

Thanks

Claire Bushemi
Tax Credit Reviewer for Western District
State Historic Preservation Office

Wisconsin Historical Society

816 State St, Rm 312, Madison WI 53706
608-264-6490 (0)
claire.bushemi@wisconsinhistory.org

Wisconsin Historical Society
Collecting, Preserving, and Sharing Stories Since 1846






